
	
 
 
AADPRT Meeting Participation Policy 
 
The American Association for Directors of Psychiatric Residency Training’s (AADPRT) 
Participation Policy is to promote an environment of mutual respect, well-being, and 
collegiality at its meetings. AADPRT values and benefits from the diverse opinions its 
members and other conference attendees hold on issues with which the Association 
and the psychiatric profession are confronted. All individuals attending the AADPRT 
Annual Meeting agree to conduct themselves in a manner appropriate for conference 
attendees. This includes respect for the intellectual property of others, proper display 
and use of meeting badges, and the avoidance of inappropriate behavior towards 
others. Participants agree to respect the views of others and to exhibit professionalism 
and collegiality. AADPRT reserves the right to remove meeting access rights of any 
individual violating this policy and will not provide a refund. By registering for this 
meeting, you agree to abide by the Participation Policy as described above. 

Reporting Procedure 

Complaints, reports, or inquiries may be made under this policy on a confidential or 
anonymous basis. They should describe in detail the specific facts demonstrating the 
basis for the complaints, reports or inquiries. They should be directed to the AADPRT 
Immediate Past President or Incoming Program Chair. If those persons are implicated in 
the complaint, report, or inquiry, it should be directed to the AADPRT President. The 
AADPRT Steering Committee will conduct a prompt, discreet, and objective review or 
investigation consistent with existing procedures for administering complaints as 
applicable. Complainants must recognize that AADPRT may be unable to fully evaluate 
a vague or anonymous general complaint, report, or inquiry.  
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